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Salisbury Highway Asphalt Resurfacing 
Night works and changed traffic conditions 
 
The Department for Infrastructure and Transport will be undertaking approximately 5.5km of asphalt resurfacing works 
on Salisbury Highway, between Elder Smith Road, Mawson Lakes and the connection with the Port River 
Expressway, Wingfield. Works will also include the Port Wakefield Road and Salisbury Highway on and off ramps.  
 
This project is funded under the State Government’s Metro Road Stimulus Program and the Periodic Maintenance 
Program. 

The works will be undertaken in two stages. Stage one, between Elder Smith Road (west of the intersection with 
Salisbury Highway) and west of the Port Wakefield Road overpass will commence from Monday, 13 September 
2021, for approximately eight weeks, weather permitting. See map below. 

To minimise impacts to road users, the majority of Stage one works will be undertaken at night, Sunday to Friday 
between 7pm to 6am.  

To safely undertake these works, speed and lane restrictions will be in place. Restrictions will also remain during the 
day, subject to on site conditions. Please take extra care when workers are on site. Observe speed limits, lane 
restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling through the area. 

A series of detours will be in place intermittently during works at the Port Wakefield Road and Salisbury Highway on 
and off ramps. Advance notice of detours will be provided via the Department’s Facebook page 
www.facebook.com/DFITSA and on site electronic messaging boards. 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 
managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible. 

Access to businesses will be maintained throughout the works wherever possible, with advance notice provided if 
there is a need to temporarily restrict access. 

Businesses will remain open. Please continue to support local businesses.  

Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons there may be 
some restricted access. Where required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to alternative 
access and/or detours. Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to the community. 

Advance notice will be provided prior to Stage two works commencing. Stage two will be undertaken between west 
of Port Wakefield Road and the Port River Expressway connection. 

We appreciate your cooperation and patience while these important works are undertaken.  

This project is expected to be complete late December 2021, weather permitting. 

Please contact the project team at DIT.CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au or phone 1300 794 880 if you have any 
further questions about this project or would like to register to receive project updates. 
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